
 
 

Montgomery Township 
Environmental Advisory Committee  

October 23, 2018 
                                                      7:00PM 

The monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Environmental Advisory Committee (EAC) 
was held on October 23, 2018 in the Montgomery Township Municipal Building.  The members 
of the EAC in attendance included:   Terry Wilson, Beth Staab, Jeff Gibbons, and Emily 
Strake.   Also in attendance was Stacy Crandell, Assistant to the Township Manager.  
 
Call to Order 
The Meeting was called to order at 7:22PM. 
 
Approval of Minutes – August 28, 2018 
Terry Wilson made a motion to approve the meeting minutes from August 28, 2018, Beth Staab 
seconded the motion.  The motion passed 4-0. 

 
Public Comment 
None. 

 
New Business 
None. 

 
           Old Business 

              
Autumn Festival- Wrap-up 
The Committee discussed Autumn Festival that took place on October 6th at Windlestrae Park.  The 
Committee stated the event was great and the doggy waste bags were a great addition to the leaf 
waste bags that were handed out at the event.     
 
E-Recycling Event- April 2019 
The Committee discussed the planning of next year’s e-recycling event.  Township Staff secured the 
date of April 27th with E-Force for e-recycling for the Township Residents.  The event will be held 
at the Township Building and that will be the same day as the Township’s Arbor Day Tree 
Giveaway which will be held at the Community and Recreation Center.   

  
Single Trash Hauler Discussion 
The Committee had a discussion regarding the next steps for moving forward on the 
recommendation for the single trash hauler with the Board of Supervisors.  The Committee is going 
to reach out to their Board Liaison to see what the interest of this topic is with the Board of 
Supervisors and how they would like to proceed with this issue.   

  
Next Meeting 
The next meeting is scheduled for January 22, 2019 at 7PM.   

 
 Adjournment 

There being no further business to come before the Committee, the meeting adjourned at 7:57PM.  


